
No. MBDA/ JICA/42/2020/350     Dated Shillong the 17th September 2021 

 

CORRIGENDUM 1 
 
In reference to the Request for Quotation (RFQ) No. MBDA/ JICA/42/2020/350 dated Shillong the 

06th September 2021 for Website Development, MeCFLIP, under the RFQ document section,Scope of 
Work, point no. 6 ‘Project Summary’:“Create login section for participants"is further clarified as under: 

“This feature is not required at the moment, but should it be required in the future, the 
website should be able to accommodate it”. 

 
 
                     Sd/- 
 (Dr. Raja Ram Singh) 

Additional Project Director, MECFLIP 
MBDA, Shillong 


